



**Minutes
CYHA Board Meeting
June 27, 2006**

Meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m.

Attendance: Derek Olson, Erik Hansen, Lisa Rogers, Diane Eliason, John Gautsche, Eric Marsh, Erik Hansen, Joanna Rooney, Mike Morgen and John Christy
Absent: Laurie Ahrens, Gene Ferrel and Greg Erickson

Team Levels Discussion: At the Squirt level it was decided that players would be allowed to waive to another association to play on a C team prior to the start of their camp. Further discussion regarding the Squirts will be table until the next meeting.

Peewees: Instead of the traditional tryouts, the Peewees will have a skills camp with evaluation. Cooper will have one B1 team. The balance of the players that do not make that team will be placed on an Armstrong B2 or C team.

Bantams: The CY and AY teams will have combined warm-ups and tryouts and will be placed on neutral Bantam teams.

Secretary: No report

Treasurer: Diane and Derek will work on the budget for 06-07.

Volunteer: No report

A.C.E.: USA Hockey is trying to reduce the number of obstructions. All coaches will wear helmets with straps. CY will not be purchasing helmets for coaches.

Girls: CY, AY, SLP will again participate in a combined neutral team format. There will be 3-U10, 2-U12 and 1-U14 team. Derek asked Diane to contact the Mite III girls to let them know what options are available. Girls A team coaches cannot be parents. All three Associations are to advertise for coaches.

Traveling: No report (see above team level discussions).

Mites: Summer camp starts July 12

Registrar: Registration will be August 22 and August 26. All forms should be submitted by 8/7. Note: A past due accounts must be paid in full before they can register.

Equipment: No report.

Ice: NH ice has been purchased. The pre-season is set aside, but not allocated. We are getting 43 hours from VMIA. Derek will find out from AY who will be picking their tournaments.

Fundraising: John has some sponsors lined up. He would like us to hold our next meeting at the Eagle's Nest or BW3. John G. would like a fundraiser in place for registration. Lisa asked that everyone bring their fundraising ideas to the July meeting.

District 3: Red and Blue Squirts (B1 & B2) has been approved.

Tournaments: No report

Next meeting to be held at BW3 on July 13.

Meeting adjourned at 9:19 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Lisa Rogers
Secretary